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 St Catherine’s Catholic 
Primary School Newsletter 

10th June 2022 

 

Live, Love and Learn Together,   

Growing with God, in Knowledge and Faith 

Important dates 
for your diary: 
Coming up… 
 

 

End of Term: 

Thursday 21st July 
  

 

LEE CUFF SPORTS 

SESSIONS:  

ASH CLASS and OAK 

CLASS, every 

Wednesday 
 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 
SESSIONS: 
17th June Hazel 
Class  
24th June Ash Class  
1st July Sycamore 
Class   
8th July Oak Class 
please bring wet 
weather gear and 
wellies 
 

KS1 English - 

Parent Workshops: 

Monday 13th June 

3:15pm and 4pm 

Message from Mrs Terrey: 

Welcome back! 

I hope you all had a wonderful half term and enjoyed the Jubilee 

Celebrations. Our own Jubilee Café was an amazing hit. I didn’t 

realise what talented bakers we had!  

 

Our Kenway Cup team are in the finals!! It is being held at 

Beaminster School and spectators are more than welcome to 

attend on Thursday 16th June at Beaminster School 4pm. 

 

PE kits are a hot topic and we will review our position after the 

summer break but, for now, we will be keeping things the same, 

more information later in this Newsletter. 

 

I am looking forward to us all having a busy but fun last part to our 

school year. 

 

Mrs Terrey 

 

Mrs Terrey: 

Unfortunately, Mrs Terrey is unable to be in school at the moment. 

Mrs Blake will be your point of contact for day to day inquiries.  

 

Marathon Kids: 

Don’t forget that you can use the Marathon Kids app as a family to 

help get your child complete a Marathon! It’s an amazing 

achievement and one you can really be proud of! 
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SPORTS FOR 

SCHOOLS: 

Wednesday 15th 
June 

KENWAY CUP 

FINAL:  

Thursday 16th June 

at Beaminster 

School 4pm 

 

SPORTS DAY and 
FETE: 

Thursday 23rd June 

 

COLFOX 
TRANSITION DAY: 

Thursday 30th June 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sports For Schools: 

Please remember to get your sponsorship for the upcoming Sports 

for Schools Event. All children should wear their PE kit into school 

that day (Wednesday 15th June). 

 

The children will complete Fitness Circuits under the watchful eye 

of Rich Parker, a GB Vert Skater and then gather together for a 

celebration Assembly! There are prizes if your child meets the 

sponsorship milestones, these are listed on the sponsorship form. 

The BEST way to raise funds is always, a fun way and this event will 

prove to be just that so please do get on board and support your 

child as well as your school! 

Kenway Cup Final: 

Our brilliant Kenway Cup team have come up trumps again! They 

are in the final against Parrett & Axe Primary School and will play on 

Thursday 16th June at 4pm. Spectators are more than welcome (isn’t 

it nice to be able to come and support your team again!!) We are so 

proud of the commitment and determination that the team have 

displayed as well as the sportsmanlike behaviour and grace they 

show in all their sporting events. Brilliant!! 

 

 

KS1 English - Parent Workshop: 

On Monday 13th June we will be holding two Parent Workshops for 

KS1 to help you encourage your little one with English. If your child 

is in KS1 (Oak or Sycamore Class) and you would like to attend, 

please let the teachers know. 

 

Sports Day 23rd June: 

We are holding our Sports Day (weather permitting) on Thursday 

23rd June. We are doing something a little bit different this year. 

You are invited to join your child for a picnic lunch, watch Sports 

Day and then enjoy the St Catherine’s Summer Fete. There will be 

games and stalls and all manner of things to entertain. We hope 

you’ll join us. More details to follow after half term 
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Tag Rugby: 

We would, collectively, like to offer our heartfelt thanks to Ben 

Stephens, ably assisted by Lloyd Vercoe, for coaching our Tag Rugby 

team and ultimately leading them to victory! They took time off work 

to come and teach the children to play and we are so grateful to 

them for their dedication, patience and support! 

We will start training again when we return to school in September. 

Star of the Week 
It could be argued that every one of the St Catherine’s Family is a 

star, and they are! But every week a child is chosen from each 

class for recognition. Here are the Stars so far..! 

Oak Class:  

10th June 22 - Lilly P: For always thinking of others. You are a very 

supportive member of our class! 

Sycamore Class:  

10th June 22 – Grace C: For hard work and determination in lessons 

and for developing your Growth Mindset over the year. If you try, try, 

try you can, can, CAN! 

Ash Class:  

10th June 22 - Daniel: For amazing writing for the Queen’s Jubilee 

Diary. 

Hazel Class:  

10th June 22 - Harry: For an improved attitude to learning and 

working on his handwriting. 

Maple Class:  

10th June 22 – Oscar E: For always being ready to help others. 

 

Well done to all our Stars!!!! 
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The PE Schedule from 7th June 2022 is: 

 

 OAK - Thursday with Class Teacher and Wednesday with Lee Cuff 

SYCAMORE - Tuesday and Thursday with Class Teacher 

ASH - Wednesday with Lee Cuff and Friday with Class Teacher 

HAZEL - Tuesday and Friday with Mr Toohill - Going home in PE Kit, kit 

to be brought back in for next PE session 

MAPLE - Monday with Mr Toohill and Tuesday for Year 5 / Thursday 

Swimming for Y6 - Going home in PE Kit, kit to be brought back in for 

next PE session 

  

Each class will have an additional Forest School session this half term.  

17th June - Hazel Class 

24th June - Ash Class 

1st July - Sycamore Class 

8th July - Oak Class 

    

All children will bring their PE Kit in a suitable PE Bag into school on 

Mondays. The children will change in the classrooms for PE. 
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Insta-Stars!: 

We are so proud of everything our children do and we want to share 

that with you. We currently have 58 followers on our Instagram page 

(a drop less than Ariana Grande) and Mrs Blake is DETERMINED to 

get us up to 200 by the end of term...however...Mrs Treble thinks we 

can do that by the end of June...so...ask your family, friends, 

neighbours in Bridport and Beyond to follow our page for some truly 

delightful updates and content.  We are very excited to see who is 

right and the winner (Mrs B or Mrs T) will choose a forfeit for the not-

so-much-winner! Keep an eye on Insta for the results! 

 

Jubilee Cafe: 

Well, what a week it has been! Our Jubilee Café was such a success! 

The Library was transformed using bespoke art created by our 

children. There were cakes, cheese straws and chocolate dipped 

strawberries (because we are so foncy!) for guests to enjoy.  

The children served as waiting staff (with varying degrees of 

success!! I don’t know where else a waiter would get away with 

eating a cake off a customers plate en route to the table but they 

were delicious! 😊 ) Everybody entered into the swing of things and 

the background music went from patriotic (Oak Class) to Rick Astley 

(Maple Class! Mrs Harris is Never Gonna Give You Up!) 

 

We would like to thank everybody who baked or bought treats, the 

children for being so hard working, Kate and Macarena for coming 

in to help make sandwiches and tea, the teachers who set 

everything up during the inset day and all the guests that we 

welcomed to our café. Genuinely, a team effort that made a 

spectacular event possible! Thank you all. 
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Cake Sale: 

Friday 10th June from 3pm - As the Jubilee Cafe has been such a 

phenomenal success and all our little Prue Leiths and Paul 

Hollywoods have baked and created such wonderful treats we 

have some to spare so...our brilliant PTFA will be holding a cake sale 

after school today. 

Please remember to bring your spare change to buy some delicious 

cakes for the weekend! 

 

Year 3 Sleepover: 

On Friday 27th May we had a sleepover in school for Year 3 pupils. 

They were taught to Street Dance (Mrs Butchart was AMAZING) 

learned to use a bow and arrow (firstly using a suction tipped arrow 

and then using the real things!) went on a bug hunt, made organic 

bird feeders and created some dens AND masterminded a rope 

swing that worked beautifully! 

 

We made our own camp fire using flints to spark, toasted 

marshmallows and made s'mores. Mrs Terrey taught us a Haka, Mrs 

Blake taught us a song and Mrs Blackwood (from Primary Forest 

School) taught us how to keep our Forest School area clear and 

safe. 

It was a great day/night and the children loved it!  
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Upcoming Trips/Events: 

22nd June – Oak Class – Washingpool Farm Trip 

30th June – Year 6 – Colfox Transition Day 

6th, 7th & 8th July – Year 4 – Activity Camp 

7th July – Sycamore Class – Groves Trip 

8th July – Year 5 – WOEC Trip 

21st July – Leavers Mass 

 

 

 

Our Mission Statement - Live, love and learn together 

Growing with God, in knowledge and faith: 

Our Mission Statement is at the heart of everything we do and we 

try to incorporate it into every aspect of our school life. One of the 

aims within our Mission Statement is to create a happy atmosphere, 

lasting friendships and wonderful memories. Our Jubilee Café was 

just one example of how we achieve this aim every day! 
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Blessed Pauline Jaricot: 

(22 July 1799 – 9 January 1862) Blessed Pauline Jaricot was a French 

member of the Third Order of Saint Dominic. She also was the 

founder of the Society of the Propagation of the Faith and the 

Association of the Living Rosary.  

Pope John XXIII ratified the first step of her beatification process, 

declaring her venerable. On 26 May 2020, Pope Francis recognized 

a miracle attributed to her intercession as the final requirement for 

beatification.  

 

Pauline Jaricot was a remarkable young lay woman with formidable 

faith. 

Through her resolution and strong beliefs, she founded the 

Association for the Propagation of the Faith (the APF), which makes 

her one of Missio’s founders. 

Pauline believed that if we all give a little and pray together, we can 

share God’s love throughout the world. 

Blessed Pauline Jaricot was Beatified (made into a Saint) 22nd May 

2022. 

 

Prayer for Blessed Pauline Jaricot: 

Venerable Pauline Jaricot, you who consecrated your life to 

spreading the Kingdom of Christ in serving God and His people, 

intercede for us and may God deign to give us the grace that we 

humbly ask for. Amen. 
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